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Dear families,

Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Welcome back to term 6. It has been a busy
term already with Chloe’s Farm and the Kapla
construction event in school yesterday. All the
children really enjoyed the whole day and the
creation in the hall was truly spectacular. Thank
you to FOLMs for organising both visitors and
supplying volunteers to help run the event. Have
a lovely weekend,

Mr Farmer's message

Calendar

ATTENDANCE
Year to date

This week

Congratulations

94.5%

988.8%

Class 4 - 91 % this week

IMPORTANT DATES COMING UP....
13/6/2024 - Sports Afternoon and family
picnic (weather permitting)
20/6/2024 - Reserve Sports Afternoon and
family picnic
24/7/2024 - Leavers service @ All Saints
9:30am (TBC)
24/7/2024 - Last day of the academic year

Term 6

10/6 - Phonics Screen check (All
week)
13/6 - Sports afternoon and Picnic
20/6 - Reserve Sports afternoon
and Picnic
27/6 - Class 3 topic Collective
Worship
4/7 - Class 4 Value Collective
worship
11/7 - Class R topic Collective
worship
16/7 & 17/7 - Y6 and KS2
production (TBC)

PARKING IN THE VILLAGE HALL
When dropping and picking up children from school
please be mindful if you park in the village hall. On
some days they have bookings that take priority in

the car park. Please be respectful if you are asked to
move or we risk losing the support of the village hall
and they will close their car park to everyone except

bookings. 



This terms value is: Service

Church Links

Happy Birthday to:

All Saints Church Lydiard Millicent meets
Every Sunday 8.00 am Holy Communion
Sundays 10.30am:
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time
for worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

Toby EYFS
Jessie EYFS
Hugh Y2
Hanna Y4
Grayson Y5 
Amanda Y5
Esmee Y6
Alessia Y6

Kapla Club and Chloe’s
Farm

Contact us:

Do to others as you would have them do to you. Matthew 7:12

Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School
The Butts, 
Lydiard Millicent,
Swindon, 
SN5 3LR
01793 770571
admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

Readiness to listen
Everyone being valued
Showing appreciation
Praying for people
Expressing opinions sensitively
Caring for our environment
Treating property carefully

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR
NON-UNIFORM ON THE

FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF YOUR BIRTHDAY!

Thank you to FOLMs for putting on this free event for
all the children in our school!

tel:01793770571
mailto:admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

